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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $8.6 billion in school infrastructure over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver 160 new 

and upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This builds on the more than $9.1 billion invested in projects delivered since 

2017, a program of $17.7 billion in public education infrastructure.  

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across NSW. The delivery of 

these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports growth in the local economy. 

Project overview  

Construction of a new multipurpose hall at Engadine High School is underway. The new hall will include a full basketball court, stage, 

amenities, as well as sports equipment and performance storage. 

Construction of the hall is expected to be finished and ready for use by students and staff during 2023. 

Noisy earthworks taking place until Saturday 25th February 2023 

Construction is currently underway to allow trenching for underground services for the new hall. Unfortunately, during construction hard 

sandstone has been uncovered when the initial layer of earth was removed. This sandstone has been very difficult to hammer through, 

which is taking much longer than planned to finish, and is also much noisier than originally anticipated. 

This work is expected to be finished by Saturday 25th February 2023. Should further challenges be encountered, this work may continue 

beyond this date, and we will notify all neighbouring residents with any revised dates. 

All works will take place Monday to Friday from 7am to 5pm, and Saturday from 8am to 3pm. No work will occur on Sundays or public 

holidays, unless otherwise advised. 

If you want to learn more about how School Infrastructure NSW manages construction impacts in your community, please visit 

https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/what-we-do/we-build-schools/managingconstructionimpacts.html  

How can I stay up to date?  

Follow this link to access the project webpage edu.nsw.link/EngadineHS or scan the QR code to the right.   

If you have any queries or concerns about this project you can contact School Infrastructure NSW during business hours 

on 1300 482 651 or schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au.  
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